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Week of June 17th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on my 

class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Important Dates: 

8th Grade Graduation – Wednesday, 6/19 

Last Day of School – Thursday, 6/20  

 

Have a wonderful, relaxing summer, and 

see you in September!! 

 

This week in 7th grade the students 

completed a life size project of a 

“person” using 8 different geometric 

shapes including squares, rectangles, 

rhombuses, parallelograms, semicircles, 

etc. The students had to not only create 

the figure, but also find the area of each 

individual shape, and then find the area of 

the entire “person”. The concept of this 

project was to find the area of composite 

figures – finding area of each shape and 

then adding them all together. The 

students worked with partners, and then 

presented their “person” to the class. 

Great job 7th grade, way to end the school 

year strong! 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank each and every one of you for 

another wonderful school year! It has 

been an absolute pleasure teaching your 

student this year, and I am excited to 

teach them again next year! To the 8th 

grade class, I wish you the best of luck as 

you enter high school, and please know 

that I am always here if you need 

anything! Thank you for making the 3 last 

year’s so memorable for me, and I hope 

that it was just as memorable for you! I 

know that you are all going to do great! 
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